
Our 2024 Walk-a-thon is Friday, October 18!  This annual event

is a great way for our school community to come together and

raise money for our great school.  Money raised from this event

will help fund assemblies, teacher grants, classroom supplies, the

4th grade field trip, and Teacher Appreciation week, etc.

https://pledgestar.com/desmares/

Any questions contact us at FADPTO@gmaill.com

https://pledgestar.com/desmares/

